
 
 
 
 
Monday, November 4, 2024 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• Congratulations to our October CHAMPS winners! CHAMPS certificates are awarded to 
students who exhibit CHAMPS characteristics : Character, Heart, Attitude, Mindset, 
Perseverance, and Strength.  Teachers, please distribute CHAMPS awards during 2nd 
period this week. 

• There will be no Makerspace club this week.  We will meet next week for our gratitude tree 
project. 

• Seagulls!  Tomorrow is Election Day!  Check your school email and vote in our totally 
optional, pretend, anonymous, just for fun election!  Results will be tabulated in real-time 
and displayed in the library all day!   

• There will be a Honor Society meeting for CURRENT MEMBERS ONLY on Tuesday 
morning @ 7am in Mrs. Carlson’s room A309.  The induction ceremony for the National 
Honor Society will be tomorrow, Tuesday November 5 at 5pm in the library.  Parents are 
welcome. 

• Freshmen!  Upload your ENGLISH assignments today, in Room A318, after school at our 
November Eat and Complete. 

• Fame and fortune await you! If you enter some amazing artwork PTA Reflections Contest, 
it could be in an art show on display in the district community resource center on 
Broadway. Digital art, videos, dance, music, writing, photography, collage, or drawing and 
paintings are all accepted The Theme is  “Accepting Imperfections” Pick up the specific 
rules for your category in the office, find them on the school website or email Ms. Gaub. 
You can even attend open studio during either lunch today to get more information or start 
an artwork on this theme. Drop off your finished art at Ms. Gaub’s Art room or the library 
with the permission form completely filled out!    

• There will be a boys wrestling pre season meeting right after school on Wednesday, 
November 13th in the gym classroom. If you are interested in turning out this season, 
please stop by this informational meeting with Coach Palabrica! 

• There will be a girls wrestling informational meeting on Friday, November 15th in the 
wrestling room from 3 to 3:45pm. 

• STATE BOUND! Senior Isaac Pratt finished 19th and Sophomore Josiah Pratt finished 
23rd, earning them each a state berth at the district championships on Saturday. Between 
both our boys and girls teams, 9 of 13 runners ran their best times of the season. Isaac and 
Josiah compete with runners from around the state this weekend at Sun Willows Golf 
Course in Pasco. Special shoutout to Ms Shepherd for coming out and cheering us on! 

 
 
Today in sports 

• Volleyball vs Arlington at 7:00   
 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


